
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 

Friday 19 May 2023 

 

 

Highlights from this week 

We have been learning about animals 

from the Arctic and the Antarctic.  We 

enjoyed investigating how ice melts and 

drawing lots super polar creatures.  

We focused on hearing the initial sound 

“t” in words like, tiger, tail and tap. 

Watch this clip, 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/

cbeebies-phonics-playlist#playlist 

Listen carefully to the pure phonic 

sound of t 

Next week in Cherry 

Class  

We will be sorting 

animals into different 

categories. 

We will be counting as 

we roll balls down tubes 

and thinking about 

shapes and what we can 

make with them. 

Any lots more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Photos 

Preschool will be having 

their class photo on 

Monday 22 May 2023 at 

10.15 am. If your child 

does not attend a 

Monday morning session 

you are welcome to 

bring them along to have 

their photo taken at 

10.15am.  Please stay 

with your child.  

 

   

 

Things to know 

The temperatures have definitely got warmer 

recently! Please apply sun screen to your child 

before they come into any school session. If 

your child attends all day please bring a bottle 

of sun screen to be kept at school. This bottle 

must to be clearly marked with your child’s 

name.  Children will reapply the lotion with adult 

guidance. 

Please check the ingredients – as we will not 

be able to accept any cream that contains 

almonds. 

 

Please ensure your  child brings a sun hat and 

wears a top that covers their shoulders – no 

strappy tops! Children need to wear shoes that 

cover their toes. No crocs, no jelly shoes and 

no flip-flops!  

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th May 

2023 – non-school 

uniform day – 

further 

information to 

follow 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/cbeebies-phonics-playlist#playlist
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/cbeebies-phonics-playlist#playlist

